
From: Soura, Christian
To: Routh, Billy <brouth@hsbcopperdome.com>

Date: 12/7/2012 1:45:42 AM
Subject: RE: Cisco Meeting

                You bet – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Routh, Billy [mailto:brouth@hsbcopperdome.com] 

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 11:46 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: Cisco Meeting
 
Thanks so much for your time today Christian.  Please know we stand ready to assist in any way we can.
 

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 2:38 PM

To: Routh, Billy

Subject: RE: Cisco Meeting

                OK, thanks.  I have a budget meeting with the Governor immediately after this one, so we’ll have to keep a 
good pace.  You know how it is this time of year.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Routh, Billy [mailto:brouth@hsbcopperdome.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 2:33 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Cisco Meeting
 

Christian,

Thanks for agreeing to meet with Cisco Systems and their security partners from Lancope tomorrow morning at 10:00 am.  
Joining me at your office will be:

JP Pennington - Cisco SC State Government Rep (I brought him by to meet you a year or so ago when he first started in SC)

Kin Wong - Cisco - Security Specialist
Patrick Grey - Cisco - Cyber Security Specialist
David Scruggs - Lancope - N.A. V.P.
Andy Wilson - Lancope - SE
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I apologize so many are involved but we didn't want to leave anyone left out.  We'll try to keep the meeting to 30 minutes or 
so.  Thanks again for taking the time!  See you tomorrow.

Billy

Billy Routh
Copper Dome Strategies, LLC
1201 Main Street, 22nd Floor
Columbia, SC 29201
803-540-7736
brouth@hsbcopperdome.com

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information which 
is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your 
computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Internal Revenue Service regulations generally provide that, for the purpose of avoiding 
federal tax penalties, a taxpayer may rely only on formal written advice meeting specific requirements. Any tax advice in this 
message, or in any attachment to this message, does not meet those requirements. Accordingly, any such tax advice was 
not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties that may be 
imposed on you or for the purpose of promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters.
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